
 

 

Important message from Mackay Hospital 
and Health Service Chief Executive Lisa 
Davies Jones 

14 October 2021 

I can confirm a senior medical officer from the Mackay HHS Obstetrics and Gynaecology 
Department has been suspended. The health service has secured a senior obstetrician to 
work at Mackay Base Hospital to ensure the continuation of obstetrics and gynaecology 
surgery. Read more here 

https://www.mackay.health.qld.gov.au/obstetrics-and-gynaecology-services-update/

